
Come and enjoy a relaxed concert in the beautiful 
surroundings of Hallé St Peter’s.

Thursday 17 February, 12 noon and 2.30pm
at Hallé St Peter’s, 40 Blossom Street, Ancoats, Manchester M4 6BF

Following the success of our last concert, the Hallé welcomes back dementia families and their carers to the 
wonderful setting of St Peter’s. Listen to some popular classics and meet members of the orchestra in our 
40-minute informal, relaxed concert. Cafe Cotton and the Foyle Room, in the extension of Hallé St Peter’s, 

will be open before, during and after the concert.

TICKETS £3
To buy tickets, please visit our Eventbrite page: 

www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halle-relaxed-concert-tickets-252982275797
Tickets must be purchased in advance and will not be available on the door. 

Please note: this event is only for families living with dementia and their carers.

For more information, please contact holly.randhawa@halle.co.uk

The Hallé Concerts Society is a Registered Charity No. 223882

These concerts have been made possible with generous support from the Paul Hamlyn Foundation


